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School Board Meeting – May 28, 2024  Executive Summary – Gymnastics Co-Op Dissolution 

 
 
 
 
May 28, 2024 
  
  
 
To:   Dr. Josh Swanson 
From:   EPHS Student Activities 
 Joe Perkl, Director of Student Activities  
Re:       Gymnastics Co-Op Dissolution  
 

 
  
The Activities Department requests that the board sign off on dissolving our current cooperative 
sponsorship with Shakopee HS in the sport of gymnastics.  In speaking with the Shakopee AD, 
they do not anticipate having any gymnasts participating next school year. At this time, it does 
not benefit EP Gymnastics to continue this co-op.  Shakopee supports this decision. 
 
Our gymnastics numbers are still concerning, and we do anticipate seeking a different 
cooperative sponsor that makes sense to partner with over the next 2+ school years. The MSHSL 
requires a minimum of 2 years for any new co-op.  We are ending our Shakopee co-op after 
meeting that minimum of 2 years. 
 


